
 

 

Anna Neubauer has resided in Milltown for over 10 years.   Initially, moving here with her parents and 

siblings, Anna continues to live in Milltown with husband, Joe, and her two dogs. 

Anna is a 2015 graduate of Middlesex County College with an associate degree in Liberal Arts.  She is 

currently pursuing a bachelor’s degree in business administration at Rutgers Online School of Business 

– Camden.  Upon graduation, she plans to obtain a position in the human resources field. 

Since 2010, Anna has been employed by Robert Wood Johnson University Hospital.  Beginning as an 

operator in the Telecommunications Department, she quickly worked her way up the ladder; 

obtaining positions as a Unit Clerk in the RCU and a Secretary in Nursing Education.  Anna is currently 

employed a Data Analyst in Nursing Education. 

While at the hospital, Anna has participated in many community outreach events; most recently a 

skills session provided for women re-entering the workforce and a business professional clothes drive. 

Her dedication the community has earned her supervisory roles; including a position as a chair for the 

Unit Clerk Committee at RWJUH; and as next Chairwoman for AWARE (Advancing Women through 

Advocacy, Recognition, & Empowerment). 

Anna served Borough Residents as a volunteer with the Milltown Rescue Squad from 2011 to 2018.  

During her time with the square, she served a one-year term as the Correspondence Secretary and as 

a Crew Chief.  She was recently appointed as a member of the Board of Health and the Cable TV 

Committee. This has given her the opportunity to attend more council meetings, and to be able to 

have a better understanding of what is going on in town.  The experience and information gained 

through her service to the Borough has also sparked her interest in running for Borough Bouncil in 

2019. 

Anna believes that the Borough needs to focus on its aging infrastructure; its communication with 

residents; and revitalizing its Main Street.  If elected, Anna will bring a fresh point of view and new 

ideas to the Council. 

 


